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We know voting by mail is secure and has worked securely for years. By limiting 

mail-in voting and requiring in-person voting for a majority of citizens voting would 

become more inaccessible and ensure less voices are heard in matters that affect 

everyone. This bill would do nothing but harm Oregonians.  


